Transcript of Video: 2024 Medi-Cal Coverage Changes

We're pleased to let you know that starting on January 1st, 2024, Kaiser Permanente will become both your health
plan and provider network.

You do not need to do anything to stay with Kaiser Permanente. You will be automatically enrolled with us for your
Medi-Cal coverage.

Our new agreement with the State of California allows us to serve you with more complete care.
Your current coverage and benefits will not change. Your Medi-Cal eligibility will not be impacted.
You will continue to receive services from your same Kaiser Permanente care team. This includes your primary care

provider.

You will no longer have to enroll in another Medi-Cal health plan to get care from Kaiser Permanente providers.

We look forward to continuing to provide you with high-quality and coordinated health care.

If you have questions, visit our FAQ page at kp.org/Medi-Cal2024 for more information.
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